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St. Mary’s Parish School Newsletter  
            Week of October 11, 2021 

This Giveaway is coming this 

Wednesday, October 13. It is being 

sponsored by the Latah County Board of Realtors 

(please see attached flyer for more information.)  IF you 

would like drop off any clothes you may have to give 

and share in this “Give Away”—please bring it to 

school on/by Tuesday, October 12 by 9:00 a.m.. One of our parents, Ellie Helbling, will be 

picking up your gently used clothing….thank you so very much!  If you have any questions, 

please call Ellie at 208-790-4460.  

Items to note this week:    Hispanic Heritage Month 

 

Monday, October 11:    Hot lunch: Cheesy Pretzel Twists with Marinara Sauce 

Tuesday, October 12: Hot lunch:   Breakfast Bagel Pizzas 

    Gently used clothes due 
 
    School Board Meeting at 6:00 p.m.   
 

Wednesday, October 13:  Hot lunch:  Quesadillas with ham and/or cheese 

       
    The school’s Garden Club will not be meeting. 
     
    Latah County Board of Realtors Clothing Giveaway at Howard  
    Hughes Parking lot from 10:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. (see attached  
    bulletin) 
   

  RCIA meets at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Center 

Are you interested in knowing more about the Catholic faith? Or becoming a 
Catholic? Or do you know someone who would? Classes are on Wednesdays, 
from 7:00 p.m.to 8:30 p.m.  Each one is invited to come, see and learn about        
Catholicism. 

Thursday, October 14: Fire Drill will be done at 10:00 a.m.  

    Hot lunch:  Buttered noodles with ham and corn   
  

Friday, October 8:  Mass at 9:00 a.m. in St. Mary’s Church; uniforms required. 

    Grade 3 are the prayer leaders. 
    Hot lunch:  Chicken Nuggets and French Fries  
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Some Questions That We’ve Been Asked: 
 

Q. We see in the schedule this week there is a Fire Drill. What other drills does the school 
 do with the students? 
A. As a school we practice different drills:  Fire Drills, Lockdown drills and Earthquake drills 
 too.  Hopefully, we’ll never have to deal with the reality of these happening here. 
 However, we know that knowledge is power.  
 
Q. How many students/staff have contacted COVID since the last report on September  
 27th?  
A. Since September 27th, the number of students with COVID have been: 

   Early Childhood: PS and PK---1 case  

   Grade K---0 case 

    Grade 1---2 case  

   Grade 2---0 cases  

    Grade 5 ---0 students 

   Grades 6-7-8 ---2 students 

  The number of Staff with COVID = 0 

  Staff who had to quarantine due to a family member with COVID = 0 

  The number of students who were exposed to COVID, but did not contact the 

 disease? 

   Early Childhood: PS and PK---2 students 

   Grade K---0 student 

    Grade 1---1 student  

   Grade 2---0 students  

   Grade 3---0 student 

   Grade 4---0 student 

    Grade 5 ---0 students 

   Grades 6-7-8 ---0 students 

 
Thank you to assisting your children to follow the 

health guidelines/protocols! 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

IGNITING faith, knowledge, creativity and service 
 

Every year the local Knights of 
Columbus make sausage (patties, 
bulks and links) which is very 
delicious. They can’t have their 
annual dinner due to COVID this 
year, but they are selling the 
sausage. Call Dale Freeman at 208-
997-8417 to place your order: 
$5.00 per lb. 


